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John DuffPlanning

Planning & Environment Manager
West Lothian Council
Howden Road South
Livingston
West Lothian
EH54 6FF

17th November2015

Dear Sir
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I write on behalf of the owner of the site at Bumgrange, West Calder, Mr L.
McCartney, and to confirm my client is delighted that this site owned by his family for
many years has been included within the Housing Allocation within the Proposed
West Lothian Local Development Plan.

My client will bring the site forward quickly for residential development once the LDP
has been adopted by West Lothian Council.

Any further information you may require about this site please do not hesitate to
contact me on behalf of the owner.

Once again many thanks for identifying the site for residential development

Best wishes

Yours faithfully

John S. Duff
Cc Mr L. McCartney
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